FSD has not received further reports
of 1lift incidents due to voltage dip

Attention TV and radio duty announcers:

Please broadcast the following special announcement as soon as possible,
and repeat it at suitable intervals:

A voltage dip occurred in New Territories and Kowloon districts at
12.28pm today (March 30), resulting in cases of person being shut in lift.
The Fire Services Department has not received any further reports of lift
incidents due to voltage dip.
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